
 

Notice of Postponement 
Licensing Appeal Committee Meeting - September 3, 2025 

Notice is hereby given that the Licensing Appeal Committee meeting to be held on 
September 3, 2025, at 5:00 p.m., in Council Chambers at Stratford City Hall is being 
postponed. 

Tatiana Dafoe, Secretary 
City of Stratford Licensing Appeal Committee 
519-271-0250 extension 5329 

Dated at the City of Stratford this 26th day of August, 2025. 


